April 09, 2019.

TO: Superintendent Linda Maselli – Jackson.

RE: SEAC Letter of Resignation

During the past 4 months I have been reflecting on my volunteer membership in SEAC lasting several years. I am grateful for that which I have learned during those years from the many dedicated, caring colleagues and committed professional staff in their dedication to serving families and their children with special learning needs. I am pursuing new directions and am respectfully submitting my resignation.

I want to wish you much success in this sacred ministry.

Ashleigh